MEMBERS IN ATTENDANCE: SARAH SCHWEIGERT - PRESIDENT ANGIE SMITH – SECRETARY Plus 5 parents

Old Business:

Volunteers Needed/ Sign Up Genius

Discussed volunteers needed for remaining basketball games. Spring sports and other events will be starting soon, so we will be needing volunteers for those events as well. A list will be released soon of parents who have completed their hours and those who have not so far this year.

Winter Event Programs

Available very soon in the spirit wear store or by ordering through Parent Club to be sent home with students. Big thank you to all who submitted an ad for the book!

Spirit Wear

Ladies bling hats and men's baseball hats are in the works. Orders can be sent in via email for any spirit wear items and then picked up in the office.

New Business:

Project Prom

Date set for April 17, 2020 and payment has been sent to the YMCA.

Discussed prizes to be bought and collected, asking parents for any contributions or donations. We need to start this very soon.

Talked about games and food. Removing some activities from last year and possibly will add a cash grab booth, magician, caricature artist and/or other similar activities.

Will possibly try to use the St. Pius X shuttle instead of renting a bus, which will save a lot of money that can be put towards the event in other ways.

Will also talk with The Prom Store to see if they will offer tuxedo pickup from the event again this year.

Next meeting for February 19th at 6pm in Cafeteria for Project Prom, 6:30pm for Parent Club

Meeting was adjourned at 6:50pm by President Sarah Schweigert.

Thank you for supporting SPX Parent Club!